
Monkleigh Primary School - Newsletter

Friday 21st July 2023
Dear Parents/Carers
From the Headteacher

And just like that another year has gone by!
It has been another successful year at Monkleigh with lots of great learning going on, SATs results were
again above National average and we are very proud of all of our Year 6’s. We have had a great range of
exciting visitors, trips and residentials and we look forward to many more next year.

We also successfully navigated the joy of an Oftsed inspection! There are so many positives that we can
take away from this and also things to look at to continue to make our school even better. As the inspectors
left after a very long day, one of them shook my hand and said ‘ you should be very proud of this school.’
These words will stay with me and I am indeed very proud of this school, of all the children and the
amazing staff who work here, the Governors who support us and you for your support. The final report is
attached to this newsletter.

I really do believe that at Monkleigh we do smile, share and succeed and one of the highlights of the day is
standing on the gate watching the children running into school with huge smiles on their faces and of
walking around the school chatting to happy children, this to me means much more than the outcome of
an ofsted inspection, (though we are pleased with this too!) If the children are happy and feel safe and
cared for they will learn, especially with the amazing staff we have here. Primary School should be a
magical time in a child’s life and we will do all we can to ensure it is while still having those very high
expectations for their learning.

I must say a huge thank you to the fantastic staff we have here who every day go that extra mile to make
sure the children are happy and succeeding and also thank you to you all for your support and for letting us
care and teach your amazing children.

I wish all of your year 6 children lots of success and happiness as they leave us and move onto the next part
of their journey at secondary school. It has been wonderful watching them flourish, grow and mature over
their time with us and I know they are all more than ready for their next adventures.
We also say our last fond goodbyes to Mr Sussex and Mrs Bennett who have given so much to Monkleigh
and will be missed. We wish them both lots of happiness as they move onto pastures new.

Finally I would like to wish you a wonderful summer holiday and we look forward to welcoming you back in
September ready for a new exciting school year.

Karen Reeves



Attendance…
Class average for this week: Butterflies: 97%; Class 1: 96%; Class 2: 86.67%; Class 3: 93.33%

School average for this week: 92.45%; this term: 96.37%; this academic year: 95.1%

Medical Appointments
We have been advised that from September we have to see evidence of medical appointments when
children are taken out of school for them. Just a screen shot of the appointment sent to us on dojo is fine.
Thank you.

From the Office:
I hope everyone has a lovely summer break, and look forward to seeing you again in September.
Emails will be occasionally checked during the summer, but please be aware that I may take a while to
respond.

Some deadlines before we return to school:
School dinners Weds 6 Sept order by Tues 29th Aug
B&T Club Weds 6 Sept order by Tues 29th Aug
Nursery fees First half term pay by Fri 8th Sept

We are trying to move to online admission forms etc. If you receive a form by email, please ensure that you
complete it ASAP. It is important that records are up to date, and we rely on you to help us to do this.
Thank you in advance.

Sport

Please remember PE shoes everyday, a dry pair of socks and full PE kit for any after school sports clubs.

Check back in September for next term’s plans

Any questions please dojo or message me sport@monkleigh-primary.devon.sch.uk

Forest School

Check back in September for next term’s plans

Any questions regarding Forest school please message Mrs Hobbs via dojo.

Join our Facebook page and see what is happening in our forest school
https://www.facebook.com/groups/552504906352705/?ref=share_group_link

mailto:sport@monkleigh-primary.devon.sch.uk
https://www.facebook.com/groups/552504906352705/?ref=share_group_link


School Dinners All served with leaves picked from the garden, tomatoes, cucumber, broccoli, peas and carrots.

Friends of Monkleigh School (FOMS)

https://www.monkleigh-primary.devon.sch.uk/school/school-meals


Historical extracts taken from the old School / Headteacher Logbooks
22 Jul 1933 Miss Fleming of Annery House gave the children an outing to Westward Ho! today. Before

leaving for home, each child was presented with two shillings
24 Jul 1956 Many friends joined parents in an "Open Day" when the children entertained them with

songs, poems, singing games and sketches. Afterwards they say an exhibition of children's
needlework, handwork, drawing and exercise books

Dates for your diary: !Some dates may be subject to change - Keep checking on each newsletter!

Mon 24 Jul
Butterflies Leavers’ Assembly🏫
🎳Year 6 bowling🎳

Tue 25 Jul

Last day of term

Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly🏫
🥪Family Picnic🍰

School closed for the summer

Wed 6 Sep Children back to school!

w/c 18 Sep GTS open mornings (Year 5 & 6) - more details to follow

Wed 20 Sep School Trip

Mon 25 Sep GTS Open Evening

Things that may be of interest::

Bideford cricket club summer camp

GTS open evening & open mornings

Appledore Book Festival - family fun day (page 7 of brochure) - see flyer

GTS Junior sports Camps summer events - see flyer for details

https://www.bidefordcc.co.uk/
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/great-torrington-school-open-evening-year-5-6-tickets-675933664787
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/great-torrington-school-open-morning-tours-year-5-6-tickets-675997475647
https://www.appledorebookfestival.co.uk/_files/ugd/bc6eae_708e43dc2161488d82b4a5b7643a4a94.pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=MvsAjPRK50K8fPpadfr2f2jNT0SjB_pAqoLU1RFHwURURVBXNzg5MFhSN04wUFBFOE1JMUlTQ1hIQi4u







